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The Boeing Company [NYSE: BA] and Mumbai, India-based Air India today celebrated the delivery of the airline's
first 777-200LR (Longer Range) Worldliner airplane. This is the first 777 from Air India's order of 68 Boeing
jetliners. The airline will receive an additional three 777-200LR Worldliner and three 777-300ER (Extended
Range) airplanes this year.

Air India's order for 68 Boeing jetliners, placed in December 2005, was the largest commercial airplane order in
India's civil aviation history. The order consisted of 23 777s, including eight 777-200LR Worldliners and 15 777-
300ERs, and 27 787-8 Dreamliners. Additionally, Air India Express, a wholly owned subsidiary of Air India,
ordered 18 Next-Generation 737-800s.

Air India will use this 777-200LR to become the first India-based operator to offer direct, nonstop flights between
the United States and India. It begins service to New York's John F. Kennedy International Airport from Mumbai,
India, on Aug. 1.
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